11 September 2017
Our Ref: HP6649
Dear Parents/Guardians

SCHOOL PHOTOS

The School Photographer will be here in school on Wednesday 27th September 2017 to take all children’s photographs individually.   If you would like your child to have a photograph with their siblings in school then please indicate on the slip below and return it to the school office by Friday 15th September.  If we do not receive this slip back by the 15th then your child will only have an individual photo taken.
Please find on the back of this letter a copy of the price guide.

Thank you.

Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
__________________________________________________________________________
TO BE RETURNED TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY 15.9.17 ONLY IF YOU WOULD LIKE A PHOTOGRAPH OF ALL YOUR CHILDREN TOGETHER
TO :  SCHOOL OFFICE
As well as an individual photo of my child/children I would also like a family photograph to include all my children at Hardwick which will be taken during the school day:
Children’s Names: _____________________ Class: _______


                  _____________________ Class: _______



    ______________________ Class: _______



    ______________________ Class: _______
If you have a pre-school child who would like to be included in the photos then please arrive at school at 8.00 am prompt where a family photo will be taken.


I have a pre-school child and would like a family photo taken at 8.00 am   YES           NO
Signed ________________________________________ (Parent/Guardian)

